From: Joshua Farnum <jfarnum@chipublib.org>
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 2:15 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Official City Travel Disclosure March 2016 

 

Hello Steve,
Just wanted to follow up with you regarding that forum in Springfield last week. I'll list the details I can think of here--if you need any additional information, just let me know.

What: Targeting Autism Forum, on library services and programs directed at people with autism. I networked with other libraries and experts in the field of autism services, learned about best practices and stakeholders, and developed ideas on improving our services and making our programs more inclusive.

Where: Springfield, IL.

When: March 10-11, 2016.

Ground transportation: City pool vehicle, reimbursed for gas ($44.17) through Kelly Fund. Drove to Springfield on March 9, and returned March 11.

Hotel: The State House Inn, 101 E. Adams St., 62701, 217-528-5100, provided by host Illinois State Library.

Meals: Breakfasts included at hotel, lunches and dinners provided at forum by host Illinois State Library.

Registration: N/A.

Thanks, Steve! Have a terrific day!

Truly,
Josh
Joshua Brach Farnum  |  Play and Active Learning
Chicago Public Library  |  Children’s Services
312 747 5366  | @aholeistodig
